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USF STUDENT HEALTH SERVICES ACHIEVES AAAHC ACCREDITATION 
 

TAMPA, Fla. (Jan. 7, 2020) – University of South Florida Student Health Services has been accredited 

by the Accreditation Association for Ambulatory Health Care (AAAHC). The accreditation is the fourth 

consecutive three-year accreditation that the international accrediting body has given to USF, 

distinguishing the university ambulatory clinic 



help from proven experts, can develop the kind of everyday habits that enable leaders in the industry to 

provide the utmost in quality care to their patients.  

 

Ambulatory health care organizations seeking AAAHC Accreditation undergo an extensive self-

assessment and onsite survey by AAAHC expert surveyors – physicians, nurses and administrators who 


